

OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENTAL PROGRAMS

Adult Autism Waiver

Supports & Services Directory

October 2025

This directory provides users with listings of services by region. Contact information for providers begins on page 36. Please send updates to RA-PWBASPROVENROLL@pa.gov with "SSD Update" in the subject line or call 1-866-539-7689.

Using the Supports & Services Directory

- 1) Decide which service you are seeking.
- 2) Go to the Table of Contents (next page) to find the page number for that service's section.
- 3) Each service section lists providers in alphabetical order. Under each provider's name is the Pennsylvania region the provider serves, followed by the counties they serve.

Here is a sample listing:

Provider XYZ

Central, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bradford, Bucks, Carbon, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan.

Note that even though a provider may serve a particular region, they may not serve all counties in that region.

4) After you have chosen the providers you would like to contact, **turn to page 36 for contact information**. All providers for the Adult Autism Waiver are listed alphabetically.

Here is a sample listing:

Provider XYZ

Jane Doe, Coordinator 222-222-2222 jdoe@providerxyz.org www.providerxyz.org

5) Contact the provider by phone and/or email. Leave a message if the contact person is not available. Please feel free to visit the provider's website for additional information and counties served. If a provider in an adjoining county is providing a needed service, we encourage you to contact that provider to determine whether they will consider serving your county.

If you need help with this directory, please contact the Bureau of Support for Autism and Special Populations (BSASP) at 1-866-539-7689 or RA-PWBASPROVENROLL@pa.gov.

October 2025

Note: If you are viewing this document in the PDF version, you can...

- Click on the service name in the Table of Contents to go directly to that service section;
- Click on weblinks (to go to websites) and email addresses (to contact providers via email);
- Search this document using key words.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY	4
CAREER PLANNING	5
COMMUNITY TRANSITION SERVICES	7
DAY HABILITATION	8
FAMILY SUPPORT	9
HOME MODIFICATIONS	10
NUTRITIONAL CONSULTATION	11
REMOTE SUPPORTS	12
RESIDENTIAL HABILITATION COMMUNITY HOME	13
RESIDENTIAL HABILITATION—LIFE SHARING HOME (FORMERLY FAMILY LIVING H	
RESPITE IN-HOME	
RESPITE OUT-OF-HOME	19
SPECIALIZED SKILL DEVELOPMENT (SSD): Behavioral Specialist, Community Suppor	
SUPPORTED EMPLOYMENT	
SUPPORTS COORDINATION	28
TEMPORARY SUPPLEMENTAL SERVICES	29
THERAPY: COUNSELING	30
THERAPY: SPEECH & LANGUAGE	31
TRANSPORTATION - TRIP	32
TRANSPORTATION - PUBLIC	33
SMALL GROUP EMPLOYMENT (FORMERLY TRANSITIONAL WORK SERVICES)	34
VEHICLE MODIFICATIONS	35
PROVIDER CONTACT INFORMATION	

Please note that you will need to go to page 36 for details regarding contacting providers.

ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY

*OHCDS Provider

Alchera Inc dba SafeInHome

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources & Services (ADERS)

Central: Center, Clinton, Columbia, Huntingdon, Lycoming, Mifflin,
Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Union

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour,
Northumberland, Snyder, Tioga, Union

Focus Behavioral Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

KenCrest Services NEW SERVICE

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Support Coordination Services LLC*

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC*

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

CAREER PLANNING

Achieving True Self

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Applied Counseling and Consulting Services LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clearfield, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Huntingdon, Indiana, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Monroe, Montgomery, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Westmoreland, York

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources & Services (ADERS)

Central: Center, Clinton, Columbia, Huntingdon, Lycoming, Mifflin, Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Union

Avenues

Northeast: Luzerne, Schuylkill

CARES of Central PA

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Tioga, Union

Center One Community Team LLC NEW

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

COMHAR

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Integrated Services

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Options

Northeast, Southeast, West: Allegheny, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Customized Workforce Solutions,

A subsidiary of Valley Forge Educational Services

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Butler, Carbon, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia

Delaware County Intermediate Unit

Southeast: Delaware

Effraim Home Care Agency

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Equalworks

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Excentia Human Services

Central: Lancaster

Flourish Community Services LLC

Central, Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Lancaster

Focus Behavioral Health Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Bedford, Berks, Bucks, Centre, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Fayette, Fulton, Franklin, Greene, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery, Perry, Philadelphia, Somerset, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Goodwill of the Southern Alleghenies

Central, Western: Bedford, Blair, Cambria, Huntingdon, Indiana,

Somerset

Hortus Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin,

Delaware, Lancaster, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Independence Fitz You LLC

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Inspire Home and Health

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Integrity Community Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

JEVS Human Services

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

KaleidAScope

Western: Crawford, Erie

Kaleidoscope Family Solutions

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Green, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Somerset, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Laila Way NEW

Southeast: Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Life's Work of Western PA

Western: Allegheny, Butler, Fayette, Washington, Westmoreland

Living Unlimited

Central, Northeast: Adams, Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Cumberland, Dauphin, Huntingdon, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lebanon, Luzerne, Mifflin, Montour, Northumberland, Perry, Snyder, Sullivan, Tioga, Union, Wayne, Wyoming, York

MCAR

Central, Northeast, Western: Butler, Centre, Crawford, Erie, Fayette Forest, Lawrence, Mercer, Northampton, Schuykill, Venango, Warren, Westmoreland

NEPA Inclusive NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe, Northampton, Pike, Schuylkill, Wyoming

Pathways Human Services of Pennsylvania dba AERI

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Erie, Fayette, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Perry, Somerset, Venango, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Potential Inc.

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Prosocial Services

Northeast: Lehigh, Northampton

Relentless Home Care LLC (formerly M & I Home Care and Community Services LLC)

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia, Schuylkill,

Safeheart Homecare Solutions LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

SPIN, Inc

Northeast, Southeast: Bucks, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia

St. Michael's Harbour

Western: Crawford, Erie, Mercer, Venango

Starr Quality Home Health LLC Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Steel City Champion Home Care LLC

Western: Allegheny, Washington, Westmoreland

Team PHCA Inc (formerly Tiffani L Brown dba Personal Home Care

Agency of PA)

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC

Central, West: Allegheny, Beaver, Bedford, Blair, Butler, Cambria,

Centre, Crawford, Lawrence, Mercer

The Arc of Crawford County Inc

West: Crawford, Venango

The Comprehensive Learning Center

Southeast: Bucks

The Devereux Foundation

Northeast: Chester, Delaware, Lackawanna, Monroe, Montgomery,

Pike, Wayne

The Wright Handz

Southeast: Philadelphia

Via of the Lehigh Valley

Northeast: Carbon, Lehigh, Monroe, Northampton

Vocational & Psychological Services

Western: Beaver, Butler, Lawrence, Mercer, Venango

We Care Support Services LLC NEW SERVICE

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

COMMUNITY TRANSITION SERVICES

Helping Hands Community Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester,
Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe,
Montgomery, Northampton, Northumberland, Philadelphia,
Schuylkill, Somerset, Warren, & Wyoming.

DAY HABILITATION

Avenues

Central, Northeast: Northumberland, Schuylkill

Cares Community and Residential Empowerment Services Inc NEW

Northeast: Schuylkill

Cares of Central PA

Central, Northeast, Western: Beaver, Blair, Centre, Columbia, Huntingdon, Juniata, Mifflin, Montour, Snyder, Union

Cares of Western PA

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Lawrence

Community Care Connections

Western: Butler

Fayette Resources

Western: Allegheny, Clearfield, Fayette, Jefferson

Human Resource Center Northeast: Wayne

Keystone Community Resources

Northeast: Lackawanna

ifesteps.

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Fayette, Greene,

Indiana, Mercer, Washington, Westmoreland

MCAR (Arc of Mercer County)

Western: Butler, Centre, Crawford, Erie, Fayette, Forrest, Lawrence, Mercer, Northampton, Schuylkill, Venango, Warren, Westmoreland

Not Forgotten Home & Community Services NEW

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Butler, Washington, Westmoreland

Quality Employment Services & Training (QUEST)

Central: Lebanon

Spectra Support Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery

The Devereux Foundation

Northeast: Lackawanna, Monroe, Pike, Wayne

Touch-Stone Solutions, Inc.

Western: Crawford

Via of the Lehigh Valley, Inc.

Northeast: Carbon, Lehigh, Monroe, Northampton

FAMILY SUPPORT

Abilities Behavioral Health

Northeast: Lackawanna, Luzerne, Wayne, Wyoming

Allcare & Allied Services, LLC

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Applied Counseling and Consulting Services, LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clearfield, Dauphin, Huntingdon, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, Snyder, Union, York

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources & Services (ADERS) NEW SERVICE

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Diversified Home & Community Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Fayette Resources Western: Allegheny

Grounded With Grace LLC

Northeast: Lackawanna, Susquehanna, Wayne

Hanlon Therapy Associates

Central, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Cambria, Indiana,

Somerset Washington, Westmoreland

Harmonious Life Systems

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

KaleidAScope

Western: Crawford, Erie

Kaleidoscope Family Solutions

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Green, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Potter, Schuylkill, Somerset, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Opportunity Behavioral Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Columbia, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

Outside the Box Strategies

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Spectra Support Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery

SWiTCH Mental Health Services Inc

Central: Bedford, Cambria, Somerset

We Yone Counseling and Behavioral Health Services NEW

Southeast: Delaware

HOME MODIFICATIONS

Active Aid Solutions LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, York

Amudipes Behavioral Health

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Caregivers America

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bradford, Bucks, Carbon, Clinton, Columbia, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, Monroe, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Pike, Snyder, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

Marx Medical Equipment Southeast: Philadelphia

NUTRITIONAL CONSULTATION

Abilities Behavioral Health

Northeast: Lackawanna, Luzerne, Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

REMOTE SUPPORTS

Alchera Inc dba SafeInHome

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

RESIDENTIAL HABILITATION COMMUNITY HOME

Amudipes Residential Program

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Cares of Central PA

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

CareSense Living

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton. Philadelphia, York

Casmir Care Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Care Connections

Western: Butler

Community Options

Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Bucks

Dignity & Respect Homes LLC

Central: Adams, York

Effraim Home Care Agency

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Emmaus Home
Southeast: Delaware

Everyday Community Resources

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Lancaster, Lehigh, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Pike,

Schuykill

Fayette Resources

Western: Allegheny, Clearfield, Fayette, Jefferson

Fitzmaurice Community Services

Northeast: Carbon, Monroe, Northampton, Pike

Hope Enterprises Inc

Central: Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour, Northumberland,

Snyder, Union

Independent Living LLC

Northeast: Luzerne

Intercommunity Action Southeast: Philadelphia

InVision Human Services

Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Berks, Bucks, Butler, Chester, Clarion, Dauphin, Fayette, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montogomery, Northampton, Washington, Westmoreland

KenCrest Services

Southeast: Montgomery

Keystone Community Resources

Northeast: Lackawanna, Susquehanna

Legacy Residential Services LLC Western: Allegheny, Butler

Lifesteps

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Fayette, Greene,

Indiana, Mercer, Washington, Westmoreland

MCAR (Arc of Mercer County)

Western: Butler, Centre, Crawford, Erie, Fayette, Forrest, Lawrence, Mercer, Northampton, Schuylkill, Venango, Warren, Westmoreland

Motivations Education and Consultation Associates

Southeast: Philadelphia

National Mentor Healthcare

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Delaware, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia, Pike, Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

Not Forgotten Home & Community Services NEW

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Butler, Washington, Westmoreland

Nursing Home Care Management Inc dba Friendship Home

Southeast: Philadelphia

On-site Companionship Services

Western: Allegheny

Passavant Memorial Homes

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Westmoreland

Providence Corp

Southeast: Philadelphia

Quality Life Human Services

Northeast: Berks, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Northampton

RESIDENTIAL HABILITATION - COMMUNITY HOME continued

REM Pennsylvania LLC

Southeast: Montgomery, Philadelphia

Resources for Human Development

Southeast: Philadelphia

Salisbury Behavioral Health

*only serves individuals who are deaf/hard of hearing Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montogmery, Philadelphia

Shared Support

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Columbia, Lancaster, Montgomery,

Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Union

Shared Values LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Solidarity Home Healthcare Services LLC

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Special Friends Foundation Inc

Southeast: Delaware

The Devereux Foundation

Northeast: Carbon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, McKean, Monroe,

Pike, Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

Touch-Stone Solutions

Western: Crawford, Erie, Venango

Tucker Family Supports

Western: Allegheny

RESIDENTIAL HABILITATION—LIFE SHARING HOME (FORMERLY FAMILY LIVING HOME)

*Also offers Life Sharing (Unlicensed) provided by relative of participant

Cares of Central PA

Central, Western: Beaver, Blair, Centre, Columbia, Huntingdon,

Juniata, Mifflin, Montour, Snyder, Union

Cares of Western PA

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Lawrence

Focus Behaviora Health*
Central: Adams, York

Hope Enterprises Inc

Central: Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour, Northumberland,

Snyder, Union

KenCrest Services
Southeast: Montgomery

National Mentor Healthcare

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Delaware, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia, Pike, Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

PA Child

Central: Berks, York

Touch-Stone Solutions

Western: Crawford, Erie, Venango

RESPITE IN-HOME

A Caring Heart Home Health Care LLC

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Westmoreland

Abilities Behavioral Health

Northeast: Carbon, Lackawanna, Luzerne, Monroe, Pike,

Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

Accucare Home Nursing

Northeast, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh,

Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Allcare & Allied Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Alston Home Care Solutions LLC NEW

Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bucks, Butler, Cameron, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Greene, Jefferson, Lawrence, McKean, Mercer, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Potter,

Venango, Warren, Washington, Westermoreland

Americas Home Health LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Armstrong, Beaver, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Carbon, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Indiana, Jefferson, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, McKean, Mercer, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Venango, Warren, Wayne, Westmoreland,

Wyoming, York

Amudipes Residential Program

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

ATM Home Care LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources Services (ADERS)

Central: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Huntingdon, Lycoming, Mifflin,

Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Union

Better Home Care Agency LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Caregivers America

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Bradford, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clinton, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Union,

Wayne, Wyoming

Cares of Central PA

Central, Western: Beaver, Blair, Centre, Columbia, Huntingdon, Juniata, Mifflin, Montour, Snyder, Union

Cares of Western PA

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Lawrence

Casmir Care Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Celestial Angels Home Care NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour,

Northumberland, Snyder, Tioga, Union

Choice Empowers Services, LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia, York

Comfort and Care LLC

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Care Connections

Western: Butler

Compass Adult Programs dba Compass Health Systems

Northeast: Lackawanna, Susquehanna, Wayne

Complete Residential Care LLC

Southeast: Chester

Devinecare Health Services LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Diversified Home & Community Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Divine Intervention Behavior Therapy LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery

Dream Alive LLC NEW

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Ednas Care LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Effraim Home Care Agency

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

EmPowered Horizons LLC NEW SERVICE

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Euphoric Care

Western: Allegheny, Beaver

RESPITE IN-HOME continued

Everyday Home Care Agency

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Franklin, Fulton, Huntingdon, Juniata, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, York

Fayette Resources

Western: Allegheny, Clearfield, Fayette, Jefferson

Flourish Community Services LLC

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery

Focus Behavioral Health Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Bedford, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Fayette, Fulton, Franklin, Greene, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery, Perry, Philadelphia, Somerset, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Goodcare Home and Community Services LLC NEW

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Goodwill Caring Healthcare Services NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Harmonious Life Systems

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Home Concept Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Independence Fitz You LLC

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Independent Options

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, York

Inspire Home and Health

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Inspire Independence LLC NEW

Central: York

Integrative Human Services LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Integrity Community Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Kaleidoscope Family Solutions

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Green, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Somerset, Susquehanna, Sullivan, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

KenCrest Services

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Legacy Residential Services LLC

Western: Allegheny, Butler

Motivations Education and Consultation Associates

Southeast: Philadelphia

Not Forgotten Home & Community Services NEW

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Butler, Washington, Westmoreland

Opportunity Behavioral Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Columbia, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

Pathways Human Services of Pennsylvania dba AERI

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Erie, Fayette, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Perry, Somerset, Venango, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Potential Inc.

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Precise Point Inc dba Unique Aid

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Perry, Philadelphia, York

Priority Home Healthcare Services LLC NEW

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Washington

Quality Angels Home Care

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Solidarity Home Healthcare Services LLC

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

RESPITE IN-HOME continued

Southeast Regional Health and Human Services NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Starr Quality Home Health LLC Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Tailored Support Services LLC

Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre Chester, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, Montgomery, Philadelphia, York

Three Family Support LLC NEW

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Fayette, Indiana,

Washington, Westmoreland

Touch-Stone Solutions

Western: Crawford, Erie, Venango

Transition Community Services Inc NEW

Northeast: Berks

Tucker Family Supports
Western: Allegheny, Beaver

Valley Coordinated Services

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Lehigh, Montgomery,

Northampton

We Care Support Services LLC

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

RESPITE OUT-OF-HOME

*Offers Licensed Out of Home Respite as well.

A Caring Heart Home Health Care LLC

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Westmoreland

Abilities Behavioral Health

Northeast: Carbon, Lackawanna, Luzerne, Monroe, Pike,

Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

Allcare & Allied Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Amudipes Residential Program*

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources Services NEW SERVICE

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Huntingdon, Juniata,

Luzerne, Lycoming, Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Union

Cares of Central PA

Central, Northeast, Western: Beaver, Blair, Centre, Columbia,

Huntingdon, Juniata, Mifflin, Montour, Snyder, Union

Cares of Western PA*

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Lawrence

CareSense Living*

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Berks, Bucks,

Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery,

Northampton, Philadelphia, York

Casmir Care Services*

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Comfort and Care LLC

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Care Connections*

Western: Butler

Community Options*

Western:

Compass Adult Programs dba Compas Health Systems

Northeast: Lackawanna, Susquehanna, Wayne

Complete Residential Care LLC

Southeast: Chester

Customized Workforce Solutions,

A subsidiary of Valley Forge Educational Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne,

Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Dignity & Respect Homes LLC*

Central: Adams, York

Diversified Home & Community Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Divine Intervention Behavior Therapy LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery

Dream Alive LLC NEW

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Effraim Home Care Agency NEW SERVICE

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Emmaus Home

Southeast: Delaware

Everyday Home Care Agency

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Franklin, Fulton, Huntingdon, Juniata, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill,

York

Fayette Resources

Western: Allegheny, Clearfield, Fayette, Jefferson

Fitzmaurice Community Services*

Northeast: Carbon, Monroe, Northampton, Pike

Focus Behaviora Health*

Central: Adams, York

Goodcare Home and Community Services LLC NEW

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

RESPITE OUT-OF-HOME continued

Goodwill Caring Healthcare Services NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia

Hanlon Therapy Associates

Central, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Cambria, Indiana,

Somerset Washington, Westmoreland

Home Concept Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Hope Enterprises Inc*

Central: Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour, Northumberland,

Snyder, Union

Independence Fitz You LLC

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Independent Living LLC*

Northeast: Luzerne

Inspire Home and Health

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Inspire Independence LLC NEW

Central: York

Integrative Human Services LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Lebanon, Lehigh,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Integrity Community Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

KenCrest Services

Southeast: Montgomery

Lifesteps NEW SERVICE

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Fayette, Greene,

Indiana, Mercer, Washington, Westmoreland

Legacy Residential Services LLC*

Western: Allegheny, Butler

Lehigh Valley Community Connections*

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Lehigh,

Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton

Motivations Education and Consultation Associates*

Southeast: Philadelphia

National Mentor Healthcare

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Delaware,

Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia, Pike, Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

Not Forgotten Home & Community Services* NEW

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Butler, Washington, Westmoreland

On-site Companionship Services*

Western: Allegheny

Opportunity Behavioral Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Columbia, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Union,

Wayne, Wyoming

PA Child*

Central: Berks, York

Precise Point Inc dba Unique Aid

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh,

Montgomery, Northampton, Perry, Philadelphia, York

Relentless Home Care LLC (formerly M & I Home Care and

Community Services LLC)

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin,

Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia, Schuylkill,

York

Salisbury Behavioral Health*

Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Solidarity Home Healthcare Services LLC*

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Starr Quality Home Health* LLC

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Tailored Support Services LLC

Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Berks, Bucks, Chester,

Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre, Chester,

Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon,

Lehigh, Mercer, Montgomery, Philadelphia, York

Three Family Support LLC NEW

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Fayette, Indiana,

Washington, Westmoreland

Tucker Family Supports*

Western: Allegheny, Beaver

Umbrella Functional Consulting & Support Team

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

RESPITE OUT-OF-HOME continued

We Care Support Services LLC *Southeast:* Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

SPECIALIZED SKILL DEVELOPMENT (SSD): Behavioral Specialist, Community Support and Systematic Skill Building Services

Abilities Behavioral Health

Northeast: Carbon, Lackawanna, Luzerne, Monroe, Pike, Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming

Ability Care

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montogmery, Philadelphia

Achieving True Self

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Allcare & Allied Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Alliance Health Wraparound-Allegheny

Western: Allegheny, Fayette, Greene, Lawrence, Mercer,

Washington, Westmoreland

Amudipes Behavioral Health

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Applied Counseling & Consulting Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clearfield, Dauphin, Huntingdon, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, Snyder, Union,

York

Arc of Chester County

Northeast, Southeast: Chester, Delaware

Aspire Independence Resources

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources & Services (ADERS)

Central: Center, Clinton, Columbia, Huntingdon, Lycoming, Mifflin,

Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Union

Autism Specific Consulting PLLC (ASC)

Northeast: Lackawanna, Luzerne, Monroe, Susquehanna, Wayne

Behavioral and Cultural Development Solutions

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Lancaster, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Bookman Readers LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Canada and Associates LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Caregivers America

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Berks, Bradford, Bucks, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Wayne, Wyoming, York

Caring Matters Home Care dba ROMAR

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Lehigh, Montgomery

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Montour,

Northumberland, Snyder, Tioga, Union

Chapter Five Co NEW

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh,

Montgomery

Choice Empowers Services, LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia, York

COMHAR

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Care Connections, Inc.

Western: Butler

Community Options

Northeast, Southeast, West: Allegheny, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Complete Residential Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Chester

Dignity & Respect Homes LLC

Central: Adams, York

Diversified Home & Community Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Effraim Home Care Agency

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

EmPowered Horizons LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Excentia Human Services

Central: Lancaster

SPECIALIZED SKILL DEVELOPMENT (SSD) continued

Fayette Resources

Western: Allegheny, Clearfield, Fayette, Jefferson

Flourish Community Services LLC

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery

Focus Behavioral Health Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Bedford, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Fayette, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Lancaster, Lebanon, Mercer, Montgomery, Perry, Philadelphia, Somerset, Washington, Westmoreland, York

From the Heart Support Services LLC

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lebanon,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Full Potential Adult Autism Services

Northeast: Carbon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe,

Northampton

Goodcare Home and Community Services LLC NEW

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Grounded With Grace LLC

Northeast: Lackawanna, Susquehanna, Wayne

Hanlon Therapy Associates

Central, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Cambria, Indiana,

Somerset Washington, Westmoreland

Harmonious Life Systems

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Hortus Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin,

Delaware, Lancaster, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Huntington Community Services

Southeast: Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Independence Care Support Services LLC

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Indiana,

Washington, Westmoreland

Independence Fitz You LLC

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Independent Options NEW SERVICE

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Chester,

Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery,

Northampton, Philadelphia, York

Inspire Home and Health

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Inspire Independence LLC NEW

Central: York

Integrative Human Services LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Lebanon, Lehigh,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Integrity Community Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

InVision Customized Services

Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Berks, Bucks, Butler, Chester, Clarion, Dauphin, Fayette, Lancaster, Lehigh,

Montogomery, Northampton, Washington, Westmoreland

Judith Creed Horizons for Achieving Independence

Southeast: Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

JUS Care at McCown Services LLC

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

KaleidAScope

Western: Crawford, Erie

Kaleidoscope Family Solutions

Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Green, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lebin, Lycoming, Luzerne, McKean

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Armstrong,

Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Somerset, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington,

Westmoreland, York

KenCrest Services

Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery,

Philadelphia

Laila Way NEW

Southeast: Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Maro Home Care

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Philadelphia

MCAR

Central, Western: Butler, Centre, Clarion, Crawford, Erie, Fayette, Forrest, Lawrence, Mercer, Northampton, Schuylkill, Venango,

Warren, Westmoreland

Men Makers

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

SPECIALIZED SKILL DEVELOPMENT (SSD) continued

Merakey

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams,

Allegheny, Beaver, Bedford, Blair, Bucks, Cambria, Cameron, Centre, Chester, Clearfield, Clarion, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forrest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lawrence, McKean, Mercer, Monroe, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Pike, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, Somerset, Susquehanna, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, York

MyAbility NEW

Central: Adams, Clinton, Columbia, Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lycoming, York

National Mentor Healthcare

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

New Providence Home Health Care Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Chester, Dauphin, Lancaster, York

Opportunity Behavioral Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Columbia, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

Outside the Box Strategies

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Passavant Memorial Homes

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Clarion, Fayette, Indiana, Jefferson, Lawrence, Venango, Washington, Westmoreland

Pathways Human Services of Pennsylvania dba AERI

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Erie, Fayette, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Juniata, Jefferson, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Philadelphia, Perry, Somerset, Venango, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Paula Teacher & Associates

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Potential Inc.

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Prime ABA Consultants, LLC Northeast: Lackawanna, Luzerne

Prosocial Services

Northeast: Lehigh, Northampton

Redeem American Home Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Relentless Home Care LLC (formerly M & I Home Care and Community Services LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia, Schuykill,

Resources for Human Development

Southeast: Chester, Philadelphia

Safe Social Space LLC NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Salisbury Behavioral Health

Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Southeast Regional Health and Human Services

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Special Friends Foundation Inc Southeast: Chester, Delaware

Spectra Support Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery

St. Michael's Harbour

Western: Erie, Mercer, Venango

Starr Quality Home Health LLC

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

SWiTCH Mental Health Services Inc

Central: Bedford, Cambria, Somerset

Tailored Support Services LLC

Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon: Lehigh, Luzerne, Mercer, Montgomery, Philadelphia, York

SPECIALIZED SKILL DEVELOPMENT (SSD) continued

The Arc of Butler County

Western: Butler

The Devereux Foundation

Northeast, Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Lackawanna, Monroe,

Montgomery, Pike, Wayne

Torch Elite Coaching LLC Added County

Central: Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, Lancaster, York

Umbrella Functional Consulting & Support Team

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Valley Coordinated Services

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Lehigh, Montgomery,

Northampton

Via of the Lehigh Valley

Northeast: Carbon, Lehigh, Monroe, Northampton

Vocational & Psychological Services

Western: Beaver, Butler, Lawrence, Mercer

We Care Support Services LLC

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

We Yone Counseling and Behavioral Health Services NEW

Southeast: Delaware

Youth Advocate Programs *Updated counties Northeast, Western:* Crawford, Lackawanna,

SUPPORTED EMPLOYMENT

Achieving True Self

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Applied Counseling and Consulting Services LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Berks, Blair, Bucks, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clearfield, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster,

Lehigh, Montgomery, Pike

Aspire Independence Resources

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources & Services (ADERS)

Central: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Huntingdon, Lycoming, Montour,

Northumberland, Snyder, Union

Avenues

Northeast: Luzerne, Schuylkill

Caregivers America

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bradford, Bucks, Carbon, Clinton, Columbia, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, Monroe, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Pike, Snyder, Sullivan,

Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

CARES of Central PA

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour,

Northumberland, Snyder, Tioga, Union

Center One Community Team LLC NEW

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

COMHAR

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Integrated Services

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Options

Northeast, Southeast, West: Allegheny, Bucks, Northampton,

Philadelphia

Customized Workforce Solutions,

A subsidiary of Valley Forge Educational Services

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Butler, Carbon, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia

Delaware County Intermediate Unit

Southeast: Delaware

Effraim Home Care Agency

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Equalworks

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Excentia Human Services

Central: Lancaster

Flourish Community Services LLC

Central, Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Lancaster

Focus Behavioral Health Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Bedford, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Fayette, Fulton, Franklin, Greene, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery, Perry, Philadelphia, Somerset, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Goodwill of the Southern Alleghenies

Central, Western: Bedford, Blair, Cambria, Huntingdon, Indiana,

Somerset

Hortus Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin,

Delaware, Lancaster, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Independence Fitz You LLC

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Inspire Home and Health

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Integrity Community Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

JEVS Human Services

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

KaleidAScope

Western: Crawford, Erie

SUPPORTED EMPLOYMENT continued

Kaleidoscope Family Solutions

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Green, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Somerset, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland, York

KenCrest - not accepting new participants at this time

Southeast: Chester, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Laila Way NEW

Southeast: Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Life's Work of Western PA

Western: Allegheny, Butler, Fayette, Washington, Westmoreland

Living Unlimited

Central, Northeast: Adams, Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Cumberland, Dauphin, Huntingdon, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lebanon, Luzerne, Mifflin, Montour, Northumberland, Perry, Snyder, Sullivan, Tioga, Union, Wayne, Wyoming, York

MCAR

Central, Northeast, Western: Butler, Centre, Crawford, Erie, Fayette Forest, Lawrence, Mercer, Northampton, Schuykill, Venango, Warren, Westmoreland

NEPA Inclusive NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe, Northampton, Pike, Schuylkill, Wyoming

Pathways Human Services of Pennsylvania dba AERI Central, Western: Allegheny, Butler, Cambria, Lancaster,

Northumberland, Westmoreland

Potential Inc.

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Prosocial Services

Northeast: Lehigh, Northampton

Relentless Home Care LLC (formerly M & I Home Care and Community Services LLC)

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, York

Safeheart Homecare Solutions LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Southeast Regional Health and Human Services

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

SPIN, Inc

Northeast, Southeast: Bucks, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton,

Philadelphia

St. Michael's Harbour

Western: Erie, Mercer, Venango

Starr Quality Home Health LLC
Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Steel City Champion Home Care LLC NEW

Western: Allegheny, Washington, Westmoreland

Team PHCA Inc (formerly Tiffani L Brown dba Personal Home Care

Agency of PA)

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC

Central, West: Allegheny, Beaver, Bedford, Blair, Butler, Cambria,

Centre, Crawford, Lawrence, Mercer

The Arc of Crawford County Inc

West: Crawford, Venango

The Comprehensive Learning Center

Southeast: Bucks

The Devereux Foundation

Southeast: Berks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery, Perry, Philadelphia, York

The Wright Handz **NEW Southeast:** Philadelphia

Via of the Lehigh Valley

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Lehigh, Monroe,

Northampton

Vocational & Psychological Services

Western: Beaver, Butler, Lawrence, Mercer, Venango

We Care Support Services LLC NEW SERVICE

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

SUPPORTS COORDINATION

A Bridge to Independence

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Alleghenies United Cerebral Palsy

Central, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Blair, Butler, Cambria, Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, Indiana, Juniata, Lebanon, Northumberland, Somerset, Westmoreland, York

Amcord Care Inc - Not accepting referrals at this time

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Center for Community Resources

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Blair, Butler, Cambria, Centre

Chester County Intermediate Unit

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Resources for Independence (CRI) added county

Central, Northeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Elk, Erie, Franklin, Forest, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, McKean, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Creative Life Options

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Deborah Care NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Gracefull Progress

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bradford, Carbon, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lehigh, Luzerne, McKean, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Pike, Potter, Susquehanna, Wayne, Wyoming, York

Helping Hands Community Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, Somerset, Wyoming

Lehigh Valley Center for Independent Living

Northeast: Berks, Carbon, Lehigh, Monroe, Northampton, Schuylkill

Lux Home Care Agency

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Make it Happen Philly Inc

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Mercer County Behavioral Health Commission

Western: Mercer

Patient Care Coordination Inc.

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Shore Direct Care

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Support Coordination Services LLC - Added County

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Butler, Clarion, Fayette, Lawrence, Mercer, Venango

The Guidance Center

Western: McKean

United Disabilities Services

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Franklin, Juniata, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northampton, Perry, Philadelphia, York

WJS Allegheny Psychological Associates

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Beaver, Berks, Bucks, Butler, Chester, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Erie, Fayette, Greene, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Mercer, Montgomery, Philadelphia, Venango, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Your Choice Supports Coordination

Central, Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery

TEMPORARY SUPPLEMENTAL SERVICES

Allcare & Allied Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Applied Counseling & Consulting Services

Northeast: Berks, Blair, Bucks, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Pike

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour, Northumberland, Snyder, Tioga, Union

Diversified Home & Community Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Everyday Home Care Agency

Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Franklin, Fulton, Huntingdon, Juniata, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lehigh, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Schuylkill, York

Fayette Resources

Western: Allegheny, Clearfield, Jefferson, Fayette

Focus Behavioral Health

Central, Notheast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Bedford, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Fayette, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Lancaster, Lebanon, Montgomery, Perry, Philadelphia, Somerset, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Goodcare Home and Community Services LLC NEW

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Hanlon Therapy Associates

Central, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Cambria, Indiana, Somerset Washington, Westmoreland

Integrative Human Services LLC Added County

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Lebanon, Lehigh, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Integrity Community Care LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Kaleidoscope Family Solutions

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Crawford, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Green, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Potter, Schuylkill, Somerset, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland, York

MCAR (Arc of Mercer County)

Central, Western: Butler, Centre, Crawford, Erie, Fayette, Forrest, Lawrence, Mercer, Northampton, Schuylkill, Venango, Warren, Westmoreland

Opportunity Behavioral Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Columbia, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

Pathways Human Services of Pennsylvania dba AERI

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Erie, Fayette, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Perry, Somerset, Venango, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Resources for Human Development

Southeast: Montgomery

Solidarity Home Healthcare Services LLC

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Starr Quality Home Health LLC

Southeast: Delaware, Philadelphia

Tailored Support Services LLC

Northeast, Southeast, Western: Allegheny, Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Touch-Stone Solutions

Western: Crawford, Erie, Venango

Tucker Family Supports

Western: Allegheny

THERAPY: COUNSELING

Abilities Behavioral Health

Northeast: Lackawanna, Luzerne, Wayne, Wyoming

Applied Counseling & Consulting Services

Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery,

Pike

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources & Services (ADERS) NEW SERVICE

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Diversified Home & Community Services

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Fayette Resources Western: Allegheny

Focus Behavioral Health Services NEW SERVICE

Western: Allegheny, Fayette, Greene, Mercer, Washington,

Westmoreland

Grounded With Grace LLC

Northeast: Lackawanna, Susquehanna, Wayne

Hanlon Therapy Associates

Central, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Cambria, Indiana,

Somerset Washington, Westmoreland

Harmonious Life Systems

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

KaleidAScope

Western: Crawford, Erie

Opportunity Behavioral Health

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Adams, Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Columbia, Dauphin, Delaware, Lancaster, Lebanon, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Lycoming, Luzerne, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia, Schuylkill, Snyder, Sullivan, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

Outside the Box Strategies

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Passavant Memorial Homes

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Westmoreland

Spectra Support Services, LLC

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery

SWiTCH Mental Health Services Inc

Central: Bedford, Cambria, Somerset

We Yone Counseling and Behavioral Health Services NEW

Southeast: Delaware

THERAPY: SPEECH & LANGUAGE

Amudipes Behavioral Health NEW SERVICE

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

TRANSPORTATION - TRIP

A Caring Heart Home Health Care LLC

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Westmoreland

Achieving True Self

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Allcare & Allied Services

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Avenues

Northeast: Schuylkill

Bucks County Transport

Southeast: Bucks, Montgomery

CARES of Central PA

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

Cares of Western PA

Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler

Casmir Care Services Inc

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Comfort and Care LLC

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Dignity & Respect Homes LLC

Central: Adams, York

Dream Alive LLC NEW

Southeast: Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Health Ride Plus, Inc.

Central, Western: Bedford, Blair, Cambria, Clearfield, Erie, Indiana,

Jefferson, McKean, Potter, Somerset

Human Resources Center, Inc.

Northeast: Carbon, Lackawanna, Monroe, Pike, Susquehanna,

Wayne

Keon Enterprises LLC

Central: Cumberland, Dauphin, Lebanon, Perry, York

Laila Way NEW

Southeast: Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Men Makers

Southeast: Bucks, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Pathways Human Services of Pennsylvania dba AERI Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Erie, Fayette, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Mercer, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northumberland, Philadelphia, Perry,

Somerset, Venango, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Shadai Healthcare Services LLC

Central: Adams, Cumberland, Dauphin, Lancaster, Lebanon, Perry,

York

Steel City Champion Home Care LLC NEW

Western: Allegheny, Washington, Westmoreland

The Wright Handz NEW Southeast: Philadelphia

Via of the Lehigh Valley

Northeast: Carbon, Lehigh, Monroe, Northampton

TRANSPORTATION - PUBLIC

*Also offers Transportation Trip as an OHCDS

Adek Enterprise LLC

Central: Cumberland, Dauphin, Lebanon, York

Bethlehem Star Transportation LLC

Northeast: Lehigh, Northampton

Caregivers America*

Northeast: Lackawanna, Luzerne, Wyoming

Community Integrated Services*

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Community Resources for Independence*

Central, Northeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Elk, Erie, Forest, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Mercer, McKean, Mifflin, Montgomery, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland, York

Hanlon Therapy Associates*

Central, Western: Allegheny, Beaver, Butler, Cambria, Indiana, Somerset Washington, Westmoreland

Helping Hands Community Services*

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Chester, Dauphin, Delaware, Lehigh, Monroe, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

Lehigh Valley Center for Independent Living*

Northeast: Lehigh, Northampton

Support Coordination Services LLC*

Western: Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Butler, Clarion, Clearfield, Crawford, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Greene, Indiana, Jefferson, Lawrence, McKean, Mercer, Venango, Warren, Washington, Westmoreland

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC

Central, Northeast, Southeast, Western: Adams, Allegheny, Armstrong, Beaver, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Bradford, Bucks, Butler, Cambria, Cameron, Carbon, Centre, Chester, Clarion, Clearfield, Clinton, Columbia, Crawford, Cumberland, Dauphin, Delaware, Elk, Erie, Fayette, Forest, Franklin, Fulton, Greene, Huntingdon, Indiana, Jefferson, Juniata, Lackawanna, Lancaster, Lawrence, Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, McKean, Mercer, Mifflin, Monroe, Montgomery, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Perry, Philadelphia, Pike, Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, Somerset, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Venango, Warren, Washington, Wayne, Westmoreland, Wyoming, York

SMALL GROUP EMPLOYMENT (FORMERLY TRANSITIONAL WORK SERVICES)

Achieving True Self

Western: Allegheny, Westmoreland

Amudipes Residential Program

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Avenues

Northeast: Luzerne, Schuylkill

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Central, Northeast: Centre, Clinton, Columbia, Lycoming, Montour,

Northumberland, Snyder, Tioga, Union

Delaware County Intermediate Unit

Southeast: Delaware

Equalworks

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware,

Montgomery, Philadelphia

Life's Work of Western PA

Western: Allegheny, Butler, Fayette, Washington, Westmoreland

MCAR (Arc of Mercer County)

Western: Butler, Centre, Crawford, Erie, Fayette, Forrest, Lawrence, Mercer, Northampton, Schuylkill, Venango, Warren, Westmoreland

NEPA Inclusive NEW

Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Carbon, Lackawanna, Lehigh,

Luzerne, Monroe, Northampton, Pike, Schuylkill, Wyoming

Quality Employment Services & Training (QUEST)

Central: Lebanon

Safeheart Homecare Solutions LLC NEW

Southeast: Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Montgomery, Philadelphia

Team PHCA Inc (formerly Tiffani L Brown dba Personal Home Care

Agency of PA)

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bucks, Chester, Delaware, Lancaster, Lehigh, Montgomery, Northampton, Philadelphia

The Comprehensive Learning Center

Southeast: Bucks

The Wright Handz NEW

Southeast: Philadelphia

Via of the Lehigh Valley

Northeast, Southeast: Bucks, Carbon, Lehigh, Monroe,

Northampton

VEHICLE MODIFICATIONS

Caregivers America

Central, Northeast, Southeast: Berks, Bradford, Bucks, Carbon, Clinton, Columbia, Lackawanna, Lehigh, Luzerne, Lycoming, Monroe, Montour, Northampton, Northumberland, Pike, Snyder, Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, Union, Wayne, Wyoming

Marx Medical Equipment **Southeast:** Philadelphia

PROVIDER CONTACT INFORMATION

A Bridge to Independence

Tina Asmus, Program Director 814-874-3483 ext 207 tasmus@abridgetoindependence.org www.abridgetoindependence.org

A Caring Heart Home Health Care LLC

Crystal Walls, Referral Coordinator 412-408-3752 info@acaringhearthhc.com www.acaringhearthhc.com

Abilities Behavioral Health

Rebecca Race, Executive Director 773-317-4452 abilitiesbehavioralhealth@yahoo.com

Ability Care

Iheariochi Agwamba, Executive Director 267-242-6287 admin@myabilitycare.net

Achieving True Self

Grant Thomas, Director of AAW Services 866-287-2036 ext 1241 gthomas@achievingtrueself.com https://www.achievingtrueself.com

Accucare Home Nursing

Shannon McVey, General Manager 610-353-7360 accucarehomecare@aol.com www.accucarehomenursing.com

Active Aid Solutions LLC

Dmitry Nisenzon, Operations 267-991-0188 info@activeaidsolutions.com

Adek Enterprise LLC

Adesua Okebhagbe, CEO 717-992-3117 <u>Adesua.okebhagbe@adekenterprise.com</u> https://www.adekenterprise.com

Alchera Inc dba SafeInHome

Christina Lawley, Senior Account Executive 412-779-3100 clawley@safeinhome.com https://www.safeinhome.com

Allcare & Allied Services

Olayinka Balogun, Owner 484-995-4560

allcareandalliedservs@gmail.com

Alleghenies United Cerebral Palsy

Thomas Lawson, Program Manager 814-619-3398 tlawson@scalucp.org https://scalucp.org/

Alliance Health Wraparound-Allegheny

Sara Revitsky, Supv./Clinical Dir. 412-823-5293 x228 sarar@ahwraparound.com ahwraparound.com

Alston Home Care Solutions LLC NEW

Davaughn Alston
412-866-1130
info@alstonhomecaresolutions.com
www.alstonhomecaresolutions.com

Amcord Care Inc

Liz Malloy, VP, Operations 215-677-2007 <u>Imalloy@amcordcare.com</u> <u>https://www.amcordcare.com/</u>

Americas Home Health LLC

Amanda Willis, Home Care Coordinator 412-808-5339 awillis@americashomehealth.com www.americashomehealth.com

Amudipes Programs

Ellen Amudipe, President 215-858-7685 Ellen@amudipesprograms.com www.amudipesprograms.com

Applied Counseling & Consulting Services

David Leamer, Director 610-406-8158 daveleamer@appliedccs.com www.appliedccs.org

Arc of Chester County

Ashley Cabry 610-696-8090 ext 258 acabry@arcofchestercounty.org www.arcofchestercounty.org

Aspire Independence Resources

Pamela Morgan-Ford 484-433-6602 pamaspire2018@gmail.com

ATM Home Care LLC

Jizan Beltran, Managing Director 267-239-5154 Ext 101 admin@atmhomecareservices.com http://atmhomecareservices.com

Autism Diagnostic Evaluations Resources & Services (ADERS)

Steve McAnnaney, Partner 570-523-6787 info@ADERSinc.org www.adersinc.org

Autism Specific Consulting PLLC (ASC)

NEW

Kenny Matsko, CEO 570-309-9358 Kennyasc1@gmail.com

Avenues

Lisa Sanphy, Program Specialist Team Leader 570-628-5316 x213 <u>Isanphy@avenuesofpa.org</u> www.avenuesofpa.org

Behavioral and Cultural Development Solutions

Winston Bailey, President 267-343-2538
Wb@bcdsllc.com

Bethlehem Star Transportation LLC

Lariel Garcia, CEO 610-881-5099 <u>ridebethlehemstar@gmail.com</u> <u>www.ridebethlehemstar.com</u>

Better Home Care Agency LLC

Joann Bush, Administrator 267-751-4002 Joann bush@betterhomecare.org www.betterhomecare.org

Bookman Readers LLC

Jazar Hall, Operating Officer 267-401-3102 jazarhall@gmail.com

Bucks County Transport

Ellen Melson, Reservations Manager 267-843-6319

emelson@bctransport.org

Canada and Associates LLC NEW

Celina Canada, MA, BC-ABA LBS, Program Manager 267-428-1202 ccanada@canadabehavior.com https://canadabehavior.com

Caregivers America

Mia Haney, Vice President 570-585-4733 <u>mhaney@caregiversamerica.com</u> <u>www.caregiversamerica.com</u>

CareSense Living

Terriann Cooke 877-987-7837 info@caresenseliving.com

Cares Community and Residential Empowerment Services Inc NEW

Korey Ebert, Regional Director 570-225-7360 ext 303 kebert@cares4u.org

Cares of Central PA

Monica Miller, Regional Director 570-225-5514 mmiller@cares4u.org

Cares of Western PA

Mindy Bowen, Regional Director 724-687-7880 mbowen@cares4u.org

Caring Matters Home Care dba ROMAR

Lisa Fleischood 610-401-0634 or 866-220-2724 Ifleischood@caringmattershomecare.com

Casmir Care Services

Godwin Nwoga, Dir. Of Operations 267-292-3116 x 302 gnwoga@casmircares.com www.casmircares.com

Celestial Angels Home Care NEW

Paris Payton, Co-owner 267-268-7666 celestialangelshc@gmail.com www.celestialangelshomecare.com

Center for Community Resources

Ashlee Hershberger, Sr Mgr of Programs 724-431-3643 ahershberger@ccrinfo.org www.ccrinfo.org

Center for Independent Living of North Central PA

Marsha Dieffenderfer, Community and Behavioral Supports Manager 570-327-9070 mdieffenderfer@cilncp.org www.cilncp.org

Center One Community Team LLC NEW

Lorraine Carey, CEO 215-598-2199

centeronecommunityteam@gmail.com

Chapter Five Co NEW

Christopher Thomas, CEO 610-621-3444 chapterfiveco@gmail.com

Chester County Intermediate Unit

Stephanie Garrett 484-237-5360 stephanieg@cciu.org www.cciu.org

Choice Empowers Services, LLC

Sancia Huffman, Founder/CEO 585-880-2392

Shuffman.ces@gmail.com info@choiceempowers.org www.choiceempowers.org

Comfort and Care LLC

Ericka Hall, CEO 610-492-2777 info@comfortandcarehomecare.com www.comfortandcarehomecare.com

COMHAR

Joseph Kissling, Associate Dir. 215-425-9212 x238 jkissling@comhar.org www.comhar.org

Community Care Connections

Nicole Panichelle, Director of Behavior Supports Program 724-283-3198 ext. 227 npanichelle@communitycareconnect.org www.communitycareconnect.org

Community Integrated Services

Susan Schonfeld, Executive Director 215-238-7411 susan.schonfeld@cisworks.org www.cisworks.org

Community Options

Lacie Parker, Vice President, Pennsylvania 412-302-7915 lacie.parker@comop.org www.comop.org

Community Resources for Independence (CRI)

Shannon Fatula, AAW Program Supervisor 814-619-1564, sfatula@crinet.org www.crinet.org/services/adult_autism

Compass Adult Programs dba Compas Health Systems

Jamee Ruddy, Executive Director 570-280-2800 compasshs.services@gmail.com

Complete Residential Care LLC NEW

Kieraah Marlow, MSW LBS, CEO & Director 202-770-6042 info@completerescare.com www.completerescare.com

Creative Life Options

Sharon Ferry, Managing Partner 215-896-0292 sharonaferry@msn.com

Customized Workforce Solutions,

Services
Christine Coughenour, Director of Adult and Recreation Services
610-296-6725 ext 146
chcoughenour@vfes.net
www.customizedworkforcesolutions.net

A subsidiary of Valley Forge Educational

Delaware County Intermediate Unit

Jenifer Schiavo, Employment Liaison Coordinator 610-938-9000 ext 2235 jschiavo@dciu.org

Dream Alive LLC NEW

Madona Ganda, CEO 215-730-5529 madona.ganda@yahoo.com

Deborah Care NEW

Khadirah Harper, Director 215-851-2651 info@deborahcare.services

Devinecare Health Services LLC

Modupe Olowodahunsi, Executive Director 267-467-0727 dupe@devinecarepa.com www.devinecarepa.com

Diana Care Services

Gai Tarley 267-648-6662 info@dianacares.com

Dignity & Respect Homes LLC

Victor Nwachukwu, CEO 443-220-2977 dignityrespect18@gmail.com

Diversified Home & Community Services

Karma Watson, Program Director 267-963-7630 kwatson@dhcservices.org

Divine Intervention Behavior Therapy LLC

Belinda Bates (610) 940-1683 ext 1065 <u>dibt925@gmail.com</u>

Ednas Care LLC

Melissah Murchison, Owner 215-277-5081 ednascare@outlook.com

Effraim Home Care Agency

Seyi Adeoye, Owner 215-826-7422 sadeoye@effraimcare.com www.effraimhomecare.com

Emmaus Home

Anne Bradley Leopold, Founder/CEO 215-378-3354 anne.bradley@emmaushome.org www.emmaushome.org

EmPowered Horizons LLC NEW

Naimah Howard, CEO 484-268-1650 nhoward@empoweredhorizons.org

Equalworks

Monike Golden, CEO 215-669-0152 mgolden@equalworks.org www.equalworks.org

Euphoric Care

Danae Taylor, Administrator 412-458-5086 euphoriccare2020@gmail.com www.euphoriccarecompany.com

Everyday Community Resources

Beth Ann Puchalsky, CEO 570-762-2281

everydaycommunityresources@gmail.com www.everydaycommunityresources.com

Everyday Home Care Agency

Femi Akinleye, Autism Specialist 610-966-2676 everydayhomecare04@yahoo.com www.everydayhomecare.org

Excentia

Cory Cox, Director 717-519-6740 x203 ccox@excentiahumanservices.org www.excentiahumanservices.org

Fayette Resources

Kelly Knarr 814-372-2115 kknarr@fayetteresources.org www.fayetteresources.org

Fitzmaurice Community Svces

Debra Scocozza, Exec. VP 570-424-6223 dscocozza@fitzmaurice.org Rachel Newman, Dir. of Emp. Services 570-213-4325 rnewman@fitzmaurice.org www.fitzmaurice.org

Flourish Community Services LLC

Abigail Garrity, CEO/Occupational Therapist 610-314-7615 flourishcommunityservices@gmail.com www.flourishcommunityservices.com

Focus Behavioral Health Services

Nicholas Mudgett 717-688-0361 nmudgett@fbhi.net www.fbhi.net

From the Heart Support Services LLC

Heather Massey, CEO 267-325-1474 <u>Hmassey.fthss@yahoo.com</u> www.fromtheheartllc.org

Full Potential Adult Autism Services

Jennifer Casterlin, Owner 570-807-2382 jenngrieco@fpaas.net

Goodcare Home and Community Services

LLC NEW

Darin Toliver, CEO Adriane Cook, Administrator Shameia Goldsmith, Management 215-509-4564 ghcsphila@gmail.com http://optonome.com/goodcare

Goodwill Caring Healthcare Services NEW

Dora Goodwill, Administrator 215-758-0039 dgoodwill@goodwillcaringhcs.org www.goodwillcaringhcs.org

Goodwill of the Southern Alleghies

Tara Burkey, Coordinator, Emp. Svces. 814-536-3536 x231 tburkey@goodwilljohnstown.org www.goodwilljohnstown.org

Gracefull Progress

Lori Hulvey Executive Director 570-460-4330 lorihulvey@gracefullprogress.com

Grounded With Grace LLC

Amanda L. Kisel, M.S., L.B.S. Owner/Executive Director 570-251-5881 groundedwithgrace@outlook.com

Hanlon Therapy Associates

Michael Hanlon, Director 412-980-8647 hanlontherapy@gmail.com

Harmonious Life Systems

Dulcinea Williams, CEO 267-818-0576 harmoniouslifesystems@hls4u.org

Health Ride Plus, Inc.

Mark Prasko, Director 814-948-6510 hrpoffice@healthrideplus.com www.healthrideplus.com

Helping Hands Community Services

Stephanie Robinson stephanie.robinson@hhcscorp.org www.hhcscorp.org

Home Concept Services

Randa Karim, CEO 215-331-1643

Randa.karim@homeconceptservices.com www.homeconceptservices.com

Hope Enterprises Inc

Bridget Lingle, Manager of Compliance & Training 570-295-0125 blingle@hopeability.org www.hopeability.org

Hortus Health

Elizabeth Spurlock, Executive Director 484-393-1282 hortushealthpa@gmail.com

Human Resources Center, Inc.

Dr. Joseph Tellish, Adult Day Prg Dir. 570-253-3782 x120
Joseph.tellish@hrcinc.org
www.hrcinc.org

Huntington Community Services

Gail Smalls, CEO 267-332-1431 gailsmalls007@gmail.com

Independence Care Support Services LLC

Raymon Howell, CEO 412-708-5577 icarespservices@gmail.com

Independence Fitz You LLC

Abigail Bell, Owner/CEO (484) 730-8160 independencefitzyou@gmail.com

Independent Living LLC

Hanade Abualburak, President/CEO 570-904-7139

h.abualburak@independentlivingllc.com www.independentlivingllc.com

Independent Options

Rachel Miller, Administrative Assistant 717-716-4060 independent options pa@gmail.com info@indoptions.com https://www.indoptions.com/

Inglis Community Services Incorporated (formerly Inglis House)

Precious T. Davies, Day Program Manager 215-581-0730 <u>precious.davies@inglis.org</u> www.inglis.org

Inspire Home and Health

Shainna Young 484-681-2707 inspirehomehealth@gmail.com

Inspire Independence LLC NEW

Anna Spahn, CEO 443-310-0966 Inspirei922@gmail.com https://optonome.com/inspireindepende ncepa

Integrative Human Services LLC

Derrick T. Dicker, CEO 215-821-6533 integrativehumanservices@gmail.com https://optonome.com/integrative-hs

Integrity Community Care LLC NEW

David Santacroce, CEO 609-807-1483 Integrityc2024@gmail.com

Intercommunity Action

Jan Giordano, VP of IDD & Autism Services 215-487-1982 x2211 jgiordano@intercommunityaction.org www.intercommunityaction.org

InVision Human Services

Matthew Gromis, Vice President Operations 484-671-2275 ext. 258 mgromis@invisionhs.org www.invisionhs.org

JEVS Human Services

Julia Blackwell, Executive Director 215-854-1817 <u>julia.blackwell@jevshireability.org</u> www.jevshumanservices.org

Judith Creed Horizons for Achieving Independence

Janice Cooper, Exec.Program Director 610-667-7875 janicecooper@jchai.org www.jchai.org

JUS Care at McCown Services LLC

Amina McCown, CEO 215-608-3165, 267-401-9652 JUSCareMcCownServices@gmail.com

KaleidAScope

Lisa Luhman, Executive Director 814-824-4515 <u>Iluhman@kas-erie.org</u> <u>www.kas-erie.org</u>

Kaleidoscope Family Solutions

TaraColleen Macatee, MFT, Executive Director 877-384-1729 info@kfamilysolutions.org www.kfamilysolutions.org

KenCrest Services

Melissa Bailey-Raison, Coordinator 610-941-7012 x2702 <u>mbailey-raison@kencrest.org</u> <u>www.kencrest.org</u>

Keon Enterprises LLC

Omara Riechi, CEO 717-972-0480 oriechi@keontransport.com www.keontransport.com

Keystone Community Resources

Paige Della Camera, Coordinator of Admissions 570-702-8048 <u>pfetterly@keycommres.com</u> <u>www.keycommres.org</u>

Laila Way (Laila's Way Behavioral Services) *NEW* Ta'Neya Hill, Director of Operations

267-776-1743 877-761-6331 servicecoordinator@lwbehaviorservices.c om www.lailawaybehavioralservices.com

Legacy Residential Services LLC

Andrew Wimbish, CFO 412-260-9377 awimbish@mylegacyresidential.com www.mylegacyresidential.com

Lehigh Valley Community Connections

Nicolas Anabui, CEO 484-809-0276 Ivcommunityconnections007@gmail.com

Lehigh Valley Ctr for Independent Living

Fatima Nabavian, Waiver Program
Manager
610-770-9781 x121
fatimanabavian@lvcil.org
www.lvcil.org

Life's Work of Western PA

Ed Rourke, Coordinator of Adult Services 412-471-2600 x218 eorourke@lifesworkwpa.org www.lifesworkwpa.org

Lifesteps

Michael Smith, VP 724-283-1010 msmith@lifesteps.net www.lifesteps.net

Living Unlimited

Terresa Stickle, President 717-526-2111 x 224 tstickle@living-unlimitedinc.com www.living-unlimitedinc.com

Lux Home Care Agency

Catrina Bowser, Director 267-341-7074 support@luxhomecareagency.com https://luxhomecareagency.com

Make it Happen Philly Inc

LaNette Harris, CEO 267-641-1703 ext 4 <u>Iharris@makeithappenphilly.org</u> www.makeithappenphilly.org

Maro Home Care

Roland Myers, Director 267-405-3127 support@marohomecare.com

Marx Medical Equipment

Dimitrios Papanikolaou, Owner 215-426-9242 info@marxmedicalequipment.com

MCAR (Arc of Mercer County)

Katie Bodien, Director of Information Technology 724-981-2950 x 263 kbodien@mercerarc.org www.mercerarc.org

Men Makers

Bernard Collins, Owner 267-242-0939 menmakers1@yahoo.com www.menmakers.org

Merakey

Katrina McAfoos, Program Supervisor 814-381-5498 <u>aawreferrals@merakey.org</u> www.merakey.org

Mercer Co Behavioral Health Commission

Danielle Perrino, Case Mgmt Supv. 724-662-1550 danielle.perrino@mercercountybhc.org

Motivations Education and Consultation Associates

Denae Johnson, Director 215-727-2051 d.denae@gmail.com

MyAbility LLC NEW

Cache Whitaker, CEO 202-706-4899 info@my-ability.org http://my-ability.org

National Mentor Healthcare

Erica Sovia erica.sovia@sevitahealth.com 304-280-4578 www.thementornetwork.com

NEPA Inclusive NEW

Jonathan Dove 610-573-3597 jdove@painclusive.org www.painclusive.org

New Providence Home Health Care Services

Boniface Eguzouwa, Administrator 717-786-9254 or 717-599-1855 bongie966@aol.com

Not Forgotten Home & Community Services NEW

Daria Price, Director of Operations 724-859-0038 djack@nfhcs.org

Nursing Home Care Management Inc dba Friendship Home

Olga Volosevich, ID Program Supervisor 215-677-3299 info@prestigehca.com www.prestigehca.com

On-Site Companionship Services

Steven C. Williams, Jr., COO 412-901-1341 swilliams@ocs-corp.org

Opportunity Behavioral Health

Robert Carvajal, President 610-507-3967 opportunitybehavioral@gmail.com www.opportunitybehavioral.com

Outside the Box Strategies

Shasha Jones, MS, LPC, CEO/Clinical Director 610-809-6495 Sjones.otbs@gmail.com

PA Child

Roxanne Barnett, Program Director 717-850-3662 rbpachild@comcast.net www.pachild.org

Passavant Memorial Homes

Bill Sherbondy, PMH Executive Director 412-820-1015 <u>bsherbondy@passavant.org</u> <u>www.passavant.org</u>

Pathways Human Services of Pennsylvania LLC dba AERI

Cassi Group, Director of Operations 412-495-4374 cassi.group@pathways.com cgroup@familybehavioralresources.com

Patient Care Coordination Inc.

Paul Rimar, MSW, Executive Director 215-725-7200 etx. 1046 primar@patientcarecoordination.org www.patientcarecoordination.com

Paula Teacher & Associates

Janet Parrill, Program Director of ODP Client Services 724-837-4090 janet.parrill@paulateacher.com

Potential Inc.

Carly Moore 215-579-0670 ext. 116 intakes@potentialinc.org www.potentialinc.org

Precise Point Inc dba Unique Aid

Andrew Chayka 888-998-6478 ext 6100 andrew.chayka@uniqueaid.com

Prime ABA Consultants, LLC

Perla Goldstein, Owner 914-837-2813 primeabaconsultants@gmail.com

Priority Home Healthcare Services LLC

Juanika Eberhardt, CEO/Director 412-737-3755 juanika@priorityhomehcs.com http://priorityhhcs.com

Prosocial Services

Kyle China, CEO 484-519-0553

prosocialservices1@gmail.com

Providence Corp

Elvira Berry, Executive Director 215-482-0870 eberry@providencecorp.org www.providencecorp.org

Quality Angels Home Care Agency

Michaeline James, Director 610-449-3495 qualityangelsdirector@gmail.com

Quality Employment Services & Training (QUEST)

Elizabeth Hershey, Adult Day Services Coordinator <u>ehershey@paquest.com</u> 717-273-8118 x113

Quality Life Human Services

Wanda Tucker, Director/Co-Owner 610-737-8937 qlhswtucker@gmail.com

Redeem American Home Care LLC NEW

Yancun Wisseh, CEO
484-477-2961
Redeem.americanhomecare@gmail.com
www.rahllc.com

Relentless Home Care LLC (formerly M & I Home Care and Community Services LLC

Cynthia Okebata, Director 267-250-8637 info@relentlesshomecare.com

REM Pennsylvania LLC

Erica Sovia, Executive Director
304-280-4578

<u>Erica.sovia@sevitahealth.com</u>
<u>https://sevitahealth.com/state/pennsylva</u>
nia/

Resources for Human Development

Valerie Brown, Quality Assurance Director 215-951-0300 ValerieB@rhd.org www.rhd.org

Safe Social Space LLC NEW

Lati`a Sheppard-Wilson, CEO 267-944-3587 office 267-944-6823 direct Latia.j@safesocialspacellc.com www.safesocialspacellc.org

Safeheart Homecare Solutions LLC NEW

Juanita Cooper, CEO 1-800-516-2936 info@safehearthomecaresolutions.com https://safeheartllc.com/homecare

Salisbury Behavioral Health

Melissa Watson, SVP 267-415-1762 melissa.watson@rhanet.org www.pahrtners.com

Shadai Healthcare Services LLC

Frank Sosu, CFO 717-303-0272 info@shadaihomehealth.com www.shadaihomehealth.com

Shared Support

Kristie Wertman, Regional Dir. 570-286-4982 x211 kwertman@sharedsupport.org www.sharedsupport.org

Shared Values LLC

Shiana Sharp, Director 610-550-0562 admin@mysharedvalues.org www.mysharedvalues.org

Shore Direct Care, LLC.

Michael Johnson, President Brian Johnson, VP of Business Development 609-271-2040 (Michael) 989-836-6350 (Brian) mjohnson@shoredirectcare.com bjohnson@shoredirectcare.com www.shoredirectcare.com

Solidarity Home Healthcare Services LLC

Benedette Tankie, Administrator 571-492-1447 (mobile) 412-226-0020 (office) benedetteabia@yahoo.com www.solidarityhomehealthcare.com

Southeast Regional Health and Human Services

Michelle Crutchley, CEO 267-608-7224 services@serhhs.org www.serhhs.org

Special Friends Foundation Inc

Nick High, Director of Residential Services 267-664-8461 nick@specialfriends.org https://specialfriends.org

Spectra Support Services

Maleita Olson 484-450-6476 molson@spectrapa.com www.spectrapa.com

SPIN, Inc

Andrea Consigny 267-784-7652 aconsigny@spininc.org

St. Michael's Harbour

Michael Mikita, Program Dir. 724-982-0414 <u>mike.mikita@stmichaelsharbour.com</u> <u>www.stmichaelsharbour.com</u>

Starr Quality Home Health LLC

Dr. Monique Brown, OTD R/L, CEO 267-225-4752 302-528-8877 starrqualityhh@gmail.com

Steel City Champion Home Care LLC NEW

Leonard Ngimuh, CEO 423-900-3335 steelcitychampionhomecare@gmail.com http://www.steelcitychampionhc.com/

Support Coordination Services LLC

Yvonne Bartmas, Owner
724-968-0494
ybartmas1010@gmail.com
https://www.supportcoordinationservices

SWiTCH Mental Health Services Inc

Gregory Reynolds, LPC, CEO 814-713-1840 greynolds@switchmhs.com switchmhs.clientsecure.me

Tailored Support Services LLC

Daneen Dicker, CEO 215-650-7405 tss.pennsylvania@gmail.com http://www.optonome.com/tailoredsupport-services/

Team PHCA Inc (formerly Tiffani L Brown dba Personal Home Care Agency of PA)

Tiffani Brown, Executive Director 215-240-0402 intake@phcacares.com www.phcacares.com

TEM Care Behavioral Health LLC

Nick Johnson, President 610-750-9346 x101 nick@temcarebh.com Transportation/Assistive Technology Contact: Rasa Garba rasa@temcarebh.com www.temcarebehavioral.com

The Arc of Butler County

Courtney Snyder, Behavior Supports Manager 724-996-7273 csnyder@arcbutler.org www.arcbutler.org

The Arc of Crawford County Inc

Vicki Stonebraker 814-724-7346 ext. 221 vstonebraker@arcofcrawfordcounty.org http://www.arcofcrawfordcounty.org

The Comprehensive Learning Center

Cindy Murphy, Director 215-322-7852 cmurphy@clcschoolprograms.net www.clcschool.net

The Devereux Foundation

John Gething, Northeast Region 570-839-6155 jgething@devereux.org www.devereux.org

The Guidance Center

Katie Bange 814-362-6535 kbange@guidancecenter.net www.guidancecenter.net

The Wright Handz NEW

Eric Wright, CEO 267-591-3376 Ericblue43.eb@gmail.com

Three Family Support LLC NEW

LaShona Wade, Director 412-579-2094 <u>threefamilycontact@gmail.com</u> https://threefamilysupport.org

Torch Elite Coaching LLC

Molly Jackson, CEO, Behavioral Specialist 717-330-8178

mjackson@torchelitecoaching.com

https://torchelitecoaching.com

Touch-Stone Solutions

Nichole Guthrie, Executive Director 814-336-6201 x101 nguthrie@t-ssi.org www.touch-stonesolutions.org

Transition Community Services Inc NEW

Narr Saine, Executive Director 610-956-6751, 301-273-5867 transitioncommunityservices@gmail.com

Tucker Family Supports

Jade Carswell, President 412-973-3535 tuckerfamilysp@gmail.com

Umbrella Functional Consulting & Support Team

Maria Duerson, CEO 610-470-3351 <u>umbrellafcst@gmail.com</u> umbrella-fcst.webnode.com

United Disabilities Services

April Vassilos, SC Supervisor 717-397-1841 aprilv@udservices.org www.udservices.org

Valley Coordinated Services

Lynn Onyambu, CEO 610-956-9951 valleycoordinatedservices@gmail.com www.valleycoordinated.com

Via of the Lehigh Valley

Denise Pioli, Vice President of Service 610-317-8000 <u>D.Pioli@ViaNet.org</u> <u>www.vianet.org</u>

Vocational & Psychological Services

Ashley Black, Director of Adult Services 724-866-1761 ashleyblack@vpsdocs.com www.vpsdocs.com

We Care Support Services LLC

Kenneth Joyner, CEO 267-328-5147 w.caresppt@gmail.com

We Yone Counseling and Behavioral Health Services *NEW*

Albert Kingo, CEO 267-495-6349 tatamusu@gmail.com

WJS Allegheny Psychological Associates

Brent Sigut, Sr. Administrator
412-751-5280
bsigut@wjspsychological.com
www.wjspsychological.com

Your Choice Supports Coordination

Nancy Hunter, Executive Director 484-326-9162 nancy@yourchoicesc.com www.yourchoicesc.com

Youth Advocate Programs

Lori Burrus, Coord. of DD/ID Services 717-228-0935 lburrus@yapinc.org www.yapinc.org